
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR 

Fri. Nov. 10th, 2023 

 
 
 
There is a grade 8 girls basketball tryouts today from 3:30 – 5:00 
 
Coffeehouse is today at lunch. Mmmm. Live performance is so delicious. 
Coffeehouse is an open mic event that is free and takes place in the 
theatre. 
 
Congratulations to the Sr Girls Volleyball team, who secured a berth to the 
Zone Championships next week by winning the 3rd place battle against 
Argyle last night. The game can only be described as an intense nailbiter, 
in which your Eagles eventually outlasted their opponents to close out the 
fifth set with a 15-13 win. We wish the team all the best in their Zone 
Championship quarterfinal match next Tuesday. Eagles on two - one, two, 
Go Eagles! 
 
A group of Capilano University students are trying to collect gently used 
sporting equipment to donate to the recently burned down school, Hazel 
Trembath Elementary, in Coquitlam. We hope to ensure they will have 
sporting equipment for the children upon reopening.  
 
If you have any gently used sporting goods, supplies, or equipment that 
you would be willing and able to donate there is a blue bin outside the main 
office that you can put your items in. Thank you in advance for any 
contributions! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


